
From: John Nelson john@nelsonchambers.com
Subject: Re: Georgia OCGA copyright silliness

Date: July 24, 2015 at 7:51 AM
To: Carl Malamud carl@media.org

Dear Carl,

Sounds good.  I will start working on trying to find a group.  I will be curious to see how the standing issue is 
resolved.

Sincerely,
John William Nelson
Attorney & Counselor at Law
john@nelsonchambers.com

The Nelson Law Chambers LLC
2180 Satellite Blvd, Ste 400
Duluth, GA 30097

Ph. 404-348-4462
Dir. 404-793-7595
Fax. 404-549-6765

On Jul 24, 2015, at 10:43 AM, Carl Malamud <carl@media.org> wrote:

Hi John -

Appreciate the offer. I have representation. But, perhaps you know a group in Georgia that might want to think of 
an amicus at some point in the future?

Best,

Carl

On Jul 24, 2015, at 6:33 AM, John Nelson <john@nelsonchambers.com> wrote:

Dear Carl,

I am knee deep in a pro bono copyright lawsuit already in Atlanta.

But, if you’re interested in some help on this OCGA nonsense, I am renewing my offer.  Let me know if there is 
any way I can help.

Take care and keep doing great things.

Sincerely,
John William Nelson
Attorney & Counselor at Law
john@nelsonchambers.com

The Nelson Law Chambers LLC
2180 Satellite Blvd, Ste 400
Duluth, GA 30097

Ph. 404-348-4462
Dir. 404-793-7595
Fax. 404-549-6765

On Jul 31, 2013, at 12:46 AM, Carl Malamud <carl@media.org> wrote:

Thanks.

Carl

On Jul 30, 2013, at 8:55 PM, "John W. Nelson" <john@nelsonchambers.com> wrote:
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Dear Carl,

I know you have your people, but if you ever need local counsel I am based out of Atlanta.  I actually have 
done a bit of research on this topic and was hoping to do a survey of laws on this issue.

As for Georgia's letter—even if Resource.org's actions count as infringement, Georgia isn't the proper party.

Sincerely,
John William Nelson
Attorney & Counselor at Law
john@nelsonchambers.com

The Nelson Law Chambers LLC
P.O. Box 20497
Atlanta, GA 30325

Ph. 404-348-4462
Fax. 404-549-6765
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